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SUBJECT: ADA Intersection Improvement Project – Written Determination 
 
In accordance with the Innovations for Transportation Infrastructure Act (Act), the Bureau of 
Innovative Project Delivery (IPD) has conducted an analysis to determine the project delivery 
method deemed to be in the best interest of the State for the above captioned project. 
 
The analysis included conducting a qualitative screening, a qualitative evaluation (Level 1), and 
quantitative evaluation (Level 2), and a preliminary risk assessment (Level 3). The analysis 
concluded that Design-Build (DB) project delivery is in the best interest of the State. 
 
The risks included in this Written Determination are preliminary and subject to change. A 
comprehensive risk assessment has been conducted separately and will be monitored and 
updated as the project progresses. 
 
Bureau of Innovative Project Delivery 
 
 






























